
MGHS ANNOUNCEMENTS Friday, May 26th 2023 
 
 
General announcements: The Eagle's Nest has two special promotions to wrap up the 
school year: stop in the Eagle's Nest for a clearance sale with merchandise up to 60% 
off including hoodies, crewnecks, t-shirts and more.  Additionally, the Eagle's Nest is 
selling Gameday Bibs to get you ready for Friday night football games.  Stop in the 
Eagle's Nest to try on the available samples and place your order.  Bibs are striped in 
white and light blue, perfect for football tailgates. 
 
Attention current 9th and 10th grade students!  If you would like to run for a Class 
Officer position for next school year, applications are due by 3:30 pm TODAY, Friday 
May 26th.  Check your email for a link to the application, and email Ms. Nielsen at 
natalie.nielsen@mgschools.net if you have any questions.  
 
Attention sophomores signed up for AP U.S. History next year: see Mr. Kumm in Room 
205 to receive information about the summer work being assigned.  Please drop by at 
some point this week or next week. 
 
Juniors: stop by the main office to pick up a parking application for the 2023-2024 
school year.  You should take it home to fill it out with your parents and return it to the 
office no later than June 9th.  Please fill out the form in pen with your best handwriting. 
 
Sports: Congratulations to the girls’ track and field team on a great job at Sectionals 
last night. The following athletes have qualified for the WIAA State Meet next weekend 
at UW-La Crosse: Maddie Hogan in the 100m hurdles and 300m hurdles, Mackenzie 
Babcock in the 1600m, and Erica Eastman in the 3200m. Great work, everyone!  
 
Tonight, JV2 Baseball has a 5:00 away game at Sun Prairie West.  JV and Varsity 
baseball have 5:00 home games, also against Sun Prairie West, for senior night. 
 
Lunch menu: Today in the traditional line, we have build-your-own pasta bar, steamed 
broccoli florets, caesar salad with grape tomatoes, and a fruit slushie sidekick. 
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